
                            
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th FAI WORLD INDOOR SKYDIVING CHAMPIONSHIPS 
LIPTOVSKY MIKULAS, SLOVAKIA 

CANCELLED 
 
 
 
 

The ISC together with the Hurricane Factory and the Slovensky Narodny Aeroklub, the 
Organisers of the 4th FAI World Indoor Skydiving Championships scheduled to be held from 
8th to 11th April 2021 in Liptovsky Mikulas, Slovakia, are sorry to announce that due to the 
ongoing situation caused by the virus COVID-19, this event is cancelled.  

The current situation shows that the virus is still very active with a resurgence in a number of 
countries on different continents and including new lockdowns across Europe. Without any 
doubt, international travel will not be back to normal for some months if not years and many 
countries still have quarantine arrangements.   
 
The economic consequences of the situation are also to be taken into consideration plus the 
difficulty for so many of our athletes to pursue their training.  
 
ISC will be discussing the overall situation including scheduling future events in both Indoor 
and Outdoor Skydiving at the next ISC Plenary meeting. 
 
If you have further questions or comments, please contact the ISC (ipcgillian@gmail.com).  
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